
 

 

Estimate the participants for Holy Items for the Special Grace Ceremony 
 
Ken Doo 
July 21, 2016 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Please see the below message from HQ. 
 
“In order to help Las Vegas receive the containers for the Holy Items for the Special Grace 
Ceremony, please give us an estimate of the following participants by Friday, July 22: 
 

1st Gen Blessed Families  
 
2nd Gen Blessed Families  
 
Single 1st Gen Unificationists    
 
(Single BC's should be registered under their families)”  

 
So, if you or your family want to participate in this ceremony on Aug 19, please either text or 
email me participate names by 7 pm July 21. We have to order enough holy items, based on the 
number of registrations.  
 
And please register your family for the Special Grace ceremony right away.  
 
Please don't wait any longer this is important to do now. 
 
Any question you have concerning about this, just give me a call. 
 
Pastor Ken Doo 
 
 
 
 


